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9th December 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow! What a week it has been here this week! 

Y5 went to the British Library for their class trip. We had some children go to a sporting event to try out 

Curling which was fantastic and we want to now buy a curling set for the school. 

Today the Nursery and Reception children gave the most incredible Christmas Show – thank you to all of 

the parents and families who came to see them and support them. And thank you to all the Early Years 

staff who worked so hard to make it such a success. 

And on Wednesday we recorded our Christmas Number 1 song “You’re The Voice!” It was a very busy 

day with film crews, sound recordists and a conductor to really support the children in singing beautifully. 

We also had BBC Radio London along to see what was happening and do interviews and hopefully we will 

be on their Breakfast programme next week. Today we have seen the very first cut of the film and I have 

to say it has knocked me sideways a bit at how amazing our children come across and how incredibly 

supportive our parents are. The plan is go live with our Crowdfunder next week at the same time as the 

single is released. When this happens we will inform you and ask you to share it as far and wide as you 

possibly can because all of the money we raise will go towards making sure that our little school has 

everything it needs to provide your children with a continuing full education with great resources and 

great staff delivering it and looking after your children. A massive thank you to all the parents who have 

worked so hard over the past couple of weeks on this project. I was quite dubious to start with that it 

could be done – not anymore!! 

Next week is the last week of term. We will have our Christmas Lunch (all children can join in – please see 

the office if your child usually has packed lunch but would like a Christmas Dinner with their friends), 

Christmas parties (the school is providing the food and drink) and the Year 1 & 2 Christmas Show. We 

break up on Friday 16th December at 2pm. 

Have a great weekend! 

Tracey Griffiths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

 
13th December 

Year 1&2 Christmas Show 

Parents Welcome 

9:30-10:00am 

 
13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

 
16th December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 
19th December – 2nd 

January 2023 

Christmas Holiday 

School Closed 

 
3rd January 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
4th January 

Children return to School 

 
13th February - 17th 

February  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
20th February 

Children return to School 

 
31st March 

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Reception – Kai 
Year 1 – Gurnav 
Year 2 – Phoebe 
Year 3 – Micheal 

Year 4 – Clea 
Year 5 – Brijan 
Year 6 – Elita 

  

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Attitude towards Learning 

          

Reception – Digby & Uma   

Year 1 – Bea & Rea      

Year 2 – Adea & Rose        

Year 3 – Ami & Dorothy     

Year 4 – Annie-Pip & Liam       

Year 5 – Maria & Bilal      

Year 6 – Billy & Sujan   

Tea Time Club – Doran – Year 1     

      

 

 
 

  

BeeZee bodies will be 
here on Tues 13th Dec 

from 8.40am if any 
parents would like to 
see them they will be 
outside Main Office. 

Flyer below 

Thursday 15th 
December will be the 
last day for Tea Time 
Club. Please ensure 

you collect your child 
at 2:00pm on Friday 

16th December 



 

Winter Fun Run 
What an amazing event!  It was so nice to see the children wrapped up in their festive clothing ready 

to take part.  They thoroughly enjoyed the day and were so proud of how many times they were able 

to run around the school.  A big well done to every child! 

 

       

      
 

 

 



 

 

     
 

    

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


